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   4th June 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
Re; School Uniform Ordering
As you are probably now aware, all school uniform is sold via our school website using links to either Brigade Clothing or MyClothing by Tesco.
I am writing to inform you of the ordering deadlines to ensure your child’s uniform is delivered into school before we break for the summer holiday.  This will ensure you can collect it from us ready for September.
The deadline for ordering from Brigade Clothing and MyClothing by Tesco is 30th June 2019.

Please go to our website – www.firthmoor.darlington.sch.uk and click on the ‘parents’ tab located across the screen, drop down the menu and select ‘uniform’.  Scroll down the page and you will see the links to both of the online stores.
Just a reminder that the uniform for Nursery to Year 5 pupils is a logo-embroidered sweater or cardigan in RED with a SKY BLUE POLO T-SHIRT underneath.  The uniform for Year 6 pupils in a logo-embroidered sweater or cardigan in BLACK with a RED POLO T-SHIRT underneath
If you need assistance with any aspect of the ordering process, please contact the school office and we will be pleased to help you.
Yours faithfully
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A Dixon

Headteacher
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.
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Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above. 

